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Council Communication 
November 4, 2014, Business Meeting  
 

 
Downtown Parking Management and Multi-modal Circulation Advisory 

Committee Transportation Commission Representative 

 
FROM
Michael R. Faught, Public Works Director, faughtm@ashland.or.us

:  

 

Staff requests Council approve the Mayor’s recommendation to appoint Joe Graf to the Downtown 
Parking Management and Multi-modal Circulation Advisory Committee as a representative of the 
Transportation Commission.   

SUMMARY 

 

At the November 5, 2013, Council meeting, Council approved 13 regular committee member 
appointments to the Downtown Parking Management and Multi-modal Circulation Ad Hoc 
Committee.  Of the 13 members, David Young and Craig Anderson were chosen to represent the 
Transportation Commission.  

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

 
On October 7, 2014, Craig Anderson resigned from the Transportation Commission; leaving one of the 
two Transportation Commission seats on the Downtown Parking Management and Multi-modal 
Circulation Ad Hoc Committee vacant. At the October 23, 2014, Transportation Commission meeting, 
members voted to approve the Mayor’s recommendation and elected Joe Graf to fill the vacancy. 
 

N/A 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 

Staff recommends Council approve the Mayor’s recommendation to appoint Joe Graf to fill the vacant 
Downtown Parking Management and Multi-modal Circulation Ad Hoc Advisory Committee position.  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION AND REQUESTED ACTION: 

 

I move to appoint Joe Graf to fill the vacant Downtown Parking Management and Multi-modal 
Circulation Ad Hoc Advisory Committee position. 

SUGGESTED MOTION: 

 

None 
ATTACHMENTS: 
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